
Zog by Julia Donaldson 

We have been exploring the story of 

Zog.  The children have loved 

repeating the 

phrase ‘Now that 

you’ve been shown, 

you can practise on 

your own!’.   

Our school value of the 

week is 

Be kind 
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Outdoor Learning 

On Thursday’s we have been going out 

for outdoor learning sessions.  We have 

been learning about birds. 

 If you have them, please bring in your 

child’s wellies so that we can 

keep our school shoes clean!  

Ensure they are named and in a 

carrier bag.  

 

 

 

 

 

This week we will be learning about the 

celebration of Lunar New Year. 

Do you celebrate Lunar New Year in your 

home?  How do you celebrate? 

Scan the QR code for more 

information on Lunar New Year.  

 

 

                          

Uniform 
 

Please be reminded that 

formal school trousers are 

to be worn, as part of our 

school uniform policy.  

Please keep jogging 

bottoms to PE days only 

and no jeans.  

 

All children must have a flat, 

purple book bag and NOT a 

backpack. 

 

 

 

Please ensure all 

items are named 

including coats and 

shoes.   

We are in need of your 

recycling!  

Our junk modelling area is looking a 

little bare.   

We would be grateful for your 

donations of yoghurt pots, small 

boxes, plastic bottles, milk bottle 

lids and kitchen roll tubes. Please 

make sure these are clean before 

donating.   

We would also be grateful of any 

wool or yarn.   

Thank you very 

much!  
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